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26 June 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Year 5 visit to Turnfurlong Junior School 
 
As part of our PSHE learning (the Linking Network), we have been invited to visit Turnfurlong Junior School 
in Aylesbury on the afternoon of Thursday 6 July. 
 
We will be travelling in a coach fitted with 3-point seat belts. The coach will be leaving at 1.00 pm and will 
be back before the end of the school day.  
 
I am delighted to let you know that the cost of this trip has been covered by Bucks Council through the 
Linking Network. Please could you fill in and return the attached Parental Consent Form to the school 
office as soon as possible. Alternatively, you can give your consent online via the ParentPay website where 
the visit is shown as a free trip. If you have any queries, please contact the office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Kittler 
Year 5 Class Teacher 
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